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A Word From Our... 

President 

 

Greetings Member's!  

I hope that all is well with you and your family. Well, we survived another hot, hot 

summer. Hopefully the temperature will be cooler during the fall season. Our 27th Annual 

Educational And Enrichment Conference was held on September 17, thru 20th at the Hil-

ton Garden Inn in Duncanville, TX. What a successful conference! Brenda White I appre-

ciate you and your committee for a job superbly done. I thank the Board of Directors, for 

all their help leading up to conference and at conference.  

Member's our Annual Business Meeting for the General Membership, is held at 

conference every year. Member's you vote for all of the changes for your association, 

that's why I need you to come to conference to be apart of any changes that the associa-

tion has to vote on. I do hope ,God willing that I will see you next year in Houston.  

Soon coming your way, is an email/flyer about the Annual Spring Workshops held 

across the State of Texas. Planning is underway for 8 workshops scheduled for 2016. 

Remember workshops is our membership drive season. Tell a friend about the awesome 

state Home Child Care association, you are apart of. Bring a friend with you.   

The holidays are approaching, time to pull out those recipes, enjoy our family and 

friends. I wish you all a Happy Holiday season. Be safe and have a blessed holiday sea-

son for Thanksgiving. Always be thankful. May the Lord keep you and bless you.  

 

Respectfully,  

Cornetta Roberts (President)  
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A Word From Our... 

Vice-President 

 

Greetings TPHCCA, 

I’m happy for this fall weather and I hope everyone that attended our 27th Annual 

Educational and Enrichment Conference enjoyed it. I know I did. It was great seeing old 

faces and meeting new faces. It was held on September 17-20, 2015 at the Hilton Gar-

den Inn in Duncanville, Texas. Next year we will be in Houston at the Wyndham Houston 

West Energy Corridor, 14703 Park Row, Houston, Texas 77079. September 15-18, 2016. 

So start planning now. Start saving your pennies. Now that conference has come and 

gone we have started to plan for our spring workshops. There will 8 workshops. The 

dates will be posted soon. I look forward to seeing everyone at the workshops. 

If I can be of any assistance to you, or if you have any suggestions, I look forward 

to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

Ronda Smith  

 (972) 496-2096  

 ronda.smith1@tx.rr.com 
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A Word From Our... 

Treasurer 
Treasurer’s Report 

January 1, 2015 through March 31, 2015 

   

Beginning Bank Balances as of 1/1/2015 $26,969.74  

   

Income  
Association Membership  $50.00  

Conference Vendor  $120.00  

Membership Income  $8,865.00  

Non Member Workshop Fee  $480.00  

Small Business  $570.00  

Vendor Workshop  $60.00  

TOTAL INCOME  $10,145.00  

COMBINED INCOME $37,114.74  

   

Expense  
5E Workshop  $8.88  

Administrative  $219.31  

Bank Fees  $296.25  

Computer Software  $86.59  

Computer Virus Removal  $99.00  

Conference Expenses  $189.40  

Conference Supplies  $80.07  

Fees  $17.49  

Gift Cards  $500.00  

Lodging  $537.88  

Meeting Room  $195.58  

Membership Expense  $568.79  

Presenter Fee Workshop  $100.00  

Rental Car  $250.00  

Storage Unit  $180.00  

Website  $180.00  

Workshop Expense  $234.01  

TOTAL EXPENSE $3,743.25  

   

Ending Balance  a/o  3/31/2015 
Wells Fargo Main Account  $33,371.49  

Wells Fargo Conference  $0.34  

Wells Fargo Money Market Account $17,293.30  

  $50,665.13  
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A Word From Our... 

Membership Secretary 

Members, 

It was great to see familiar faces and to meet some 

new people this week at Conference. For those who could not make it – WE MISSED 

YOU. We had some wonderful speakers and lots of great fellowship. This coming year – 

Membership Cutoff date for Early Bird Conference fee is now FEBRUARY 28, 2016. Al-

so, Be watching the membership packets will be the workshop schedules.  We will also 

have them listed on the website. Here is the list of workshops to put on your calendars 

now:  Locations to be Determined. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Carlson 

Membership Secretary 

 

 

 

A Word From Our... 

Recording Secretary 

Summer is almost over and one of my favorite times of the year is approaching, 

fall.  I love the fall colors and of course the cooler air. Although I was unable to attend 

conference this year I heard it was another success.  I missed seeing everyone and I am 

already looking forward to next year.  Start now talking to your day care friends about 

conference; let’s make Houston another GREAT year. 

May you have a blessed fall season, 

Wanda Moss 

News 

DATE REGION 
February 27 6E WACO 
March 5  8 CORPUS CHRISTI 
March 18 5E GARLAND 
April 9 11 N/S  HOUSTON 
April 23 5W HURST 
April 30 7 VAN 
May 14 6W AUSTIN 
May 21 9 SAN ANTONIO 
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A Word From Our... 

6E Representative 

Hello , to all and hello to FALL,   
We just finished up with the 2015 CONFERENCE, what a great time we all had , 

and learned a lot of new and useful things to put to use in our every day lives with our 
children, our conference coordinator was BRENDA WHITE , what a terrific job did plan-
ning , the conference , it takes a year of putting things together , and a lot of hard work , 
but she did a super job  , Saturday night was a Masquerade awards ball , everyone 
dressed up and wore their masks that they had made , enjoyed a delicious meal , and 
music , a great way to relax and release some stress. We were missing one of our board 
members Wanda Moss , due to a family emergency , but everyone pulled together to 
help. I would like to thank Cornette Roberts , for all of leadership and hard work , al-
so  Lisa Brooks, Lisa Carlson and Patricia Plummber and the rest of the team for all of 
the hard work and dedication given. 

Hope everyone gets outside and enjoys the wonderful colors of the falling temper-
atures and the many different colored leaves that are starting to appear on the ground. 
See you in the Spring at the area workshops , Waco area will be FEBRUARY 27 , 2016   

REGION REP. Waco Area 6E  

PAM SCHINDLER  

 
 
 
 
 
A Word From Our... 

11N Representative 

 TPHCCA, 
Hope all is well with your business. Thank you to all that attended the conference 

it was awesome. Ladies, we need to push the membership drive for the association. 
Again, remember to help your fellow providers by making sure they know about TPHCCA 
and how they can obtain quality clock hours and encourage them to become a member 
of the association. 

Each One Bring One, 

Patricia Plummer-Mouton 
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A Word From Our... 

By-Laws Chair 

 Currently we are working on updating our Policy and Procedures. The 2016 Board 

will be bringing some by-laws changes to our Annual Conference. Please make plans on 

attending Conference in Houston.  

Wyndham Houston West Energy Corridor, September 15-18, 2016 
Stepping Forward in your Child Care Career with TPHCCA, 

Lisa Stocker 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
A Word From Our... 

Education Chair 

Fall Greetings TPHCCA Members. 
Don’t forget your self-study. Remember you can do your self-study on-line. Just 

answer the questions and they will be email to me, or print the questions, answer them 

and mail to me. 

Ronda Smith 
Education Chair 
1609 Glouchester Drive, 
Garland, TX 75044 
You must pass the quiz with 70% before I will mail your certificate along with the 

corrected answers. Please allow four weeks to receive your certificate. Once you receive 

your certificate, be sure to file it with the self study along with your answers attached. If 

you should have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 Ronda Smith 

 (972) 496-2096 
ronda.smith1@tx.rr.com 

 



I
L

D
A

 

A Word From Our... 

Elections Chair 

Hello Members of TPHCCA, 
We still have committee chairs open and several regions without Region Repre-

sentatives that we need filled for 2016. If you would like to serve on a committee chair 
and possibly work your way up to Region Representative please contact Cornetta Rob-
erts. Any questions may be directed to Cornetta Roberts at 817-538-9533. 

Respectfully Yours, 

 Sylvia Lee 

(972) 918-9323  
dslee0853@gmail.com 
 

A Word From Our... 

Fund Raising Chair 

 At this time the chair does not have any changes to report. 

 Pamela Blackmon 

 
A Word From Our... 

Historian 

 Hello everyone,  
I pray that is fine with you and your love ones. Summer is over and it's fall time. 

I'm ready to enjoy your cooler weather.  
 
The 27th Annual Conference was held on September 17-20th at the Hilton Gar-

den Inn. I'm in the process of gathering all the pictures that was taken throughout confer-
ence, to start the preparation of 2015 photo album. The conference was successful. 
Shout out President Cornetta Roberts and her board, and conference coordinator Bren-
da White., beautiful ladies! 

 
Everyone enjoy the holidays!   
Respectfully,  

Edith Shepard  

 
A Word From Our... 

Insurance Chair 

 At this time the chair does not have any changes to report. 
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A Word From Our... 

Public Policy Chair 

 At this time the chair does not have any changes to report. 
 

A Word From Our... 

Publications Chair 

We are going into fall… Although I was unable to attend conference I hear it was a 
resounding success! Everyone’s pictures looked amazing. Lets pull together and make 
next year’s conference in Houston equally successful! 

Leslie Kniskern 
 

A Word From Our... 

Publicity Chair 

 Greetings Members, 
 
My name is  Karen Lee, I am the publicity chair of the Texas Professional Home 

Child Care Association for 2015.  I will be the 5E region Rep for 2016.   
 
 In 2015 we traveled throughout the State Of Texas attending workshops. Each 

workshop was unique and informative. The Conference in September was exciting and 
the experience peaked with the Mardi Gras Themed Ball. I look forward to more travel 
and more excitement in 2016. Thank You and be Blessed T.P.H.C.C.A. Members. 

. 
Respectfully,  

 Karen Lee  

 
A Word From Our... 

Regulated Home Child Care 
Concerns Chair 

 
 At this time the chair does not have any changes to report. 
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A Word From Our... 

Conference Coordinator 

Hi members of Texas Professional Home Child Care Association, what a great day 

it is today. Conference is over for another year. Thank God for his support and help in 

what we do. Conference went very well. I had an awesome team working with me, Pro-

gram Chair, Administrative Chair, Charity Chair, Honorium Sub Chair, Exhibitor Sub Chair, 

Decoration Chair, Resource Chair, Door Prize Chai Facilitator Chair. All of these ladies 

and gentlemen did an excellent job of preforming they duty. I thank and salute each one 

of them for what they did. This conference could not have gone as smoothly as it did 

without each of you. 

  

It was truly an honor putting on conference for two years in a row for T.P.H.C.C.A. 

I enjoy seeing all the smiling faces each year.  Thanks to all the members that come out 

every year and new faces that have just starting coming out, hope to see more in Hou-

ston next year. 

  
Your Conference Coordinator 2014-2015  
Respectfully yours,  

Brenda White 
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A Word From Our... 

Administrative Chair 

 Greetings, 
 
As your Administrative Chair, I have a few things to discuss in this re-

port. First, thank you to all who attended the conference, and Ms. Brenda it was truly 
awesome. The Mardi Gras Theme was a big success and everyone participated by 
dressing the part. IT WAS BIG BIG SUCCESS!!!! The conference committee ranging 
from (Administrative Chair down to Charity Chair) did an awesome job with everything 
dealing with this conference. Secondly, John and Pam Schindler, OMG you two together 
works Miracles and Blessings in the Charity Department and I want to thank you for your 
hard work. Thirdly, There is great concern about the number of members we have in 
our association. I want to challenge everyone to invite, bring, email and call a childcare 
provider and talk to them about how wonderful our association is and what it is we offer. 
Finally, I hope everyone enjoyed their summer and summer vacations because now the 
Holidays are fast approaching. And it time to start preparing for baking and cooking for 
our families. Enjoy the Holidays  

 
Each One Bring One, 

 Patricia Plummer 

A Word From Our... 

Program Chair 

Dear members of T.P.H.C.C.A. 
Hope all is well, as summer comes to a end and fall season begins. Hope every-

one is looking forward to some nice fall weather. Our 2015 Conference was Awesome, 
Great speakers and a over the top Masquerade ball. As your program chair of 2015 I en-
joyed bring different speakers to Conference this year, I would like to Thank Mrs. Brenda 
White & Cornetta Roberts, for all you done to help me. This was my first time working on 
a committee and I truly enjoyed it.  

Respectfully,  

Zina Burchett  

 
A Word From Our... 

Registration Chair 

 At this time the chair does not have any changes to report. 

 Wanda Moss 
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A Word From Our... 

Charity Chair 

 At this time the chair does not have any changes to report. 
 

Charity Chair       : John Schindler 

Charity Sub Chair: Pam Schindler 



2015 Board of Directors 

 

 

PRESIDENT 

Cornetta Roberts  

840 Cornfield Drive Arlington, TX  

(817)538-9533 

tphccapres2013-15@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

 

TREASURER 

Lisa Bro oks  

1154 Weaver Street 

Cedar Hill, TX  75104  

(972)293-7673 

tphccatreasure5@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Wanda Moss  

91  Ravenswood Dr. 

Bedford, TX  76022  

817-282-5162 

wandaleemoss@yahoo.com 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Ronda Smith  

1609 Glouchester  

Garland TX  75044  

(972)496-2096  

ronda.smith1@tx.rr.com 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY 

Lisa Carson  

628 Tumbleweed  

Forney, TX 75216  

972-564-6677 

tphccamembers@gmail.com 



2015 Region Representatives 

6E - REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVE 
Pam Schindler 
(254)-896-2260  

schindler39@aol.com 
1517 Rice Road  
Riesel, TX 76682  

11N - REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVE 

Patricia Plummer  
(281) 682-4090  

plummerpatricia@sbcglobal.net  
439 Brushy Glen Drive  

Houston, TX 77073  

The following Regions Need Representatives…. 

1, 2, 3, 4, 5E, 5 W, 6W, 7 , 8 , 9 , 1 0, 11S, 12  

The duties of region representatives is to Represent their respective regions at all functions of the state 

association, such as Board of Directors’ meetings and the annual business meeting. Each Regional 

Representative will put on a Regional Workshop in their region annually. Regional Workshops are a 

membership drive as well as a fundraiser. Since we would like to see members receive other benefits, 

all Regional Workshops should be scheduled before May 31, unless approved by the President in ad-

vance. (See additional information under Regional Workshop Guidelines)  

 

If you need any information regarding the above regions please contact:  

 

Cornetta Roberts 

(817)538-9533  

tphccapres2013-15@sbcglobal.net 



2015 Conference Committee 
ADMINISTRATIVE CHAIR 

Patricia Plummer 
(281) 682-4090 

plummerpatricia@sbcglobal.net 

 
CHARITY CHAIR 
John Schindler 
254-896-2260 

schindler39@aol.com 

 
 
 

CONFERENCE COORDINATOR 
Brenda White 
713-738-9966 

bmwajb@aol.com 

 
 

PROGRAM CHAIR 

Zina Burchett 
(817) 375-5895 

zburchett@sbcglobal.net 
 

REGISTRATION CHAIR 

Wanda Moss 
(817) 282-5162 

wandamoss@tx.rr.com 

2015 Committee Chairs 
BY-LAWS 
Lisa Stocker 
(972) 642-6825 
mrsstocker@sbcglobal.net 
 

EDUCATION 

Ronda Smith 
(972) 496-2096 
ronda.smith1@tx.rr.com 
 

ELECTIONS 

Sylvia Lee 
(972) 918-9323 
dslee0853@gmail.com 
 

FUNDING 

Lisa Brooks 
972-293-7673 
ms.brooks@sbcglobal.net 
 

FUNDRAISING 

Pam Blackmon 
(979) 778-0397 
sweetp350@hotm.com 

HISTORIAN 

Edith Shepard 
214-557-2024 
Edith daycare@hotmail.com 
 

INSURANCE 

Jerletha McDonald 
214- 986-1912 
Jerletha@yahoo.com 

 
MEMBERSHIP 

Jackie Lewis 
972-222-0076 
Tphccamembers@gmail.com 

 
PUBLIC POLICY 

Cornetta Roberts 
(817) 538-9533 
tphccapres2013-
15@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 
 

PUBLICATIONS 

Leslie Kniskern 
817-320-9331 
leslie@academyoflearners.com 
 

PUBLICITY 

Karen Lee 
972-218-8294 
Karen1985lee@yahoo.com 
 

REGULATED 

Clarissa Pitts Childcare 
215-538-8808 
Concerns 
Tuacdaycare@sbcglobal.net 
 

WEBMASTER 

Pam Ball 
1-866-726-8015 
pam@pamballdesigns.com 



Membership Benefits 
 Quarterly newsletter with self-study training hours approved for Texas Department of Family and Pro-

tective Services (DFPS) training requirements. Membership packet with Membership card, certificate 
& other helpful information. 

 Name listed in yearly Membership Directory. 
 Access to online TPHCCA Newsletter archives. 
 Online registration and payment for annual conference. 
 Online renewal of membership dues. 
 Online registration for regional workshops. 
 Regional Workshops with 5 - 6 hours of approved training available to all members. 
 Board Members in region to assist with questions or problems concerning home child care. 
 Legislative updates on home child care issues. 
 Representation on many child care boards and committees. 
 Attendance to all TPHCCA. Board Meetings. 

 

Benefits For Local Associations 
 President/Contact person is a member of the TPHCCA. President's Advisory Committee. 
 Official statements - Important news items will be faxed or mailed to Member Associations as soon as 

TPHCCA. receives information. 
 Personal Correspondence from TPHCCA. President - Informative packets will be sent several times a 

year to the association. 
 Certificate - Association will receive a Membership Certificate. Recognition will be given to 5 year and 

10 year Association Members at the Annual Conference upon completion. 
 Recognition in the TPHCCA Newsletter - Upon joining, association's name will be listed. 
 Recognition in Membership Directory - Association will be recognized on a special page as bulk mail-

ing. 
 Member Associations are entitled to use TPHCCA. bulk mailing. There are several requirements 

needed. 
 Discounts for TPHCCA Newsletter Ads for the association. 
 Free tables at Regional TPHCCA. workshops are given to local associations if proceeds benefit the 

association. 
 Free advertisements - Local association's name and phone number will be listed in our Conference 

flyer. 
 

Pay your membership dues online 
 
Both new and returning members will enjoy the convenience of being able to use our simple web applica-
tion to renew or join TPHCCA! To renew your membership dues for 2015 go to our website: 
www.tphcca.org. 



TPHCCA MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Membership is from January 1—December 31, 2015 

Please Print the name that is on your registration/license 
 

Last Name _____________________________________  First Name    __________________________________  

Address _______________________________________  City/State/Zip   _________________________________  

County_______________________ Region  ________ Area Code/Phone Number   ______________________  

Business Name  ________________________________  License/Registration  Number  ____________________  

Local Association (if member)  _____________________________________________________________________  

Email Address   _________________________________  Birthday   _____________________________________  

 
 

Active Member 

 _____ Registered Child Care Home $45.00 

 _____ License Child Care Home $45.00 

Must be owner, co-owner, Current registration must be veri-
fied with Internet. If it can not be verified a copy of Registra-
tion or License will be required. Payment is required for both 
new members or renewals. 

 

 

 

 

Associate Member 

_____ Associate $45.00 

Associate members are listed homes or employees of a Li-
censed child care home. 
 

Child Advocacy Member 

_____ Child Advocacy $45.00 

Person or group interested in the welfare of all children in 
Child Care, such as Directors/employees of Licensed Child 
Care Centers, Church Nurseries, Private Company Child 
Care Facilities and advocates for  children. 

Would you be interested in serving on any of the following Texas Professional Home Child Care Committees? 
Please check areas of interest. 
 
____ By-Laws   ____ Education  ____ Election   ____ Fundraising   
____ Funding   ____ GDH Concerns   ____ RFH Concerns  ____ Insurance   
____ Public Policy  ____ Newsletter   ____ Historian   ____ Membership   
____ Publicity ____ Web Page 

By becoming a member, I agree to support the goals of the Texas Professional Home Child Care Association. 

 
FORM MUST BE FILLED OUT COMPLETELY. 

If you have any questions please contact Jackie Lewis at (214) 893-1343 or tphccamembers@gmail.com 
 

Send membership application and a Check or Money Order payable to: 
TPHCCA~ 1154 Weaver Street Cedar Hill, TX 75104 
(There will be a $30.00 fee on all returned checks.) 

Cancellations are non-refundable and non-transferable. Please allow 6 weeks for processing. 

If you are interested in joining NAFCC 
please visit their website at NAFCC.org 



Texas Professional Home Child Care Association 
2015 Association Membership Application 

January 1, 2015 to December 31 2015 
 

Please Print 
 
Name of Association ________________________________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  _____________________________________________________________________  

Region the association serves ________________________________________________________  

______ Association Membership is $50.00 annually  

______ 100% Membership is $0.00 annually IF all your members are individual members of TPHCCA. 

Please submit your roster of members. 

 

 

 

Please enclose your check or money order payable to: TPHCCA  

 
Send to: 
 Lisa Brooks 
 1154 Weaver Street  
 Cedar Hill, TX 75104  
 972-293-7673 
 
 
 
If any further information is needed please contact the Membership Secretary: 
 Lisa Carson 
 628 Tumbleweed 
 Forney, TX 75216 
 972-564-6677 
 tphccamembers@gmail.com 



Texas Professional Home Child Care Association 
2015 Small business, Agency and Corporate Membership  

January 1, 2015 to December 31 2015 
 

 
Please Print 
 
Name of Company _________________________________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  _____________________________________________________________________  

Name of Contact Person  ____________________________________________________________  

Phone Number  ____________________________________________________________________  

Email Address  ____________________________________________________________________  

Web Site  _________________________________________________________________________  

 
______ Small In-Home Business $60.00  
Small in-home business members are small in-home businesses that provide services that would en-
hance either the child care business or the provider. These small in-home business members shall fall 
under a similar category as Tupperware Dealers, Independent Avon Representatives, Discovery Toys 
Distributors, Mary Kay Consultants, etc. These shall be based out of their home. 
 
 ______ Agency Membership $70.00 
Agency members are either government agencies or Non-Profit 501 C (3). 
 
 ______ Corporate Membership $95.00 
Corporate Member are corporations that provide services that would enhance both the child care busi-
ness and the provider. These are based only on store front capacity. 
 
Signature:  _____________________________________ Date   _____________________ 
 
Send Membership Application and a Check or Money Order payable to:  
 TPHCCA ~ Lisa Brooks 
 1154 Weaver Street, Cedar Hill, TX 75104  
 (972) 293-7673 
 www.tphccatreasure5@sbcglobal.net 

 
(There will be a $30.00 fee on all returned checks.) 

Cancellations are non-refundable and non-transferable.  
Please allow 6 weeks for processing. 


